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I oppose this idea. Keep the tourist dollars collected doing the job they were 

supposed to be doing; funding Destination Marketing Organizations, Chambers of 

Commerce, cultural institutions, and local nonprofits across Oregon — all of whom 

depend on these funds to attract visitors, create jobs, and support small businesses. 

Taking more money from the private sector to plug general government budgets is 

not a solution — Keep everyone else out of the pie, it's a setback for Oregon’s 

economic engine. 


